From: Yossi Lichtenstein

Sent: 07 November 2024 14:11
To: Planning

Subject: 2024/4221/T

Hello,

| oppose the feeling of the tree at 52 Goldhurst Terrace (2024/4221/T) because
there was not enough time given to us to check alternatives.

I've become aware of the planning application only today from a neighbour.
There were no notes on the street about this application.

The tree is large and beautiful, and we would like to hire an expert who will be
able to assess if there are other reasons for the damage to the nearby
building. However, the very short notice does not allow us to do so.

Thank you,

Y. Lichtenstein, 56 Goldhurst Terrace, top floor flat



